
PRESS RELEASE 

September 11, 2017 

 

 

 

Parents and community members are invited to attend an open house at Heritage Hills 

Middle/High School in conjunction with parent-teacher conferences on Thursday, 

September 21, 2017 and Monday, September 25 from 4:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. CDT.  

School will still be in session as usual during these two days with conferences only 

during these evening hours.  Parents are encouraged to attend in order to view student’s 

work and discuss their child’s academic progress with the teachers.   

 

Computers will be available in the library media center during conferences for parents to 

view student’s grades on Harmony.  Parents who cannot attend, but would like to speak 

to teachers, are asked to call for an appointment at 812-937-2400.  Teacher e-mail can be 

accessed by visiting the Heritage Hills website at www.nspencer.k12.in.us. 

   

The bi-annual Scholastic Book Fair will also be featured in the HHHS library.  

Middle/High school parents and students are encouraged to attend. The book fair will 

offer popular books, posters, and educational products for all ages, including the newest 

titles, award-winners, and classics.   

 

             

Submitted by Angie Burch.  Please run this announcement the week of September 18.  

Thank you. 

 

 

http://www.nspencer.k12.in.us/

